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Without the grants, manpower and knowledge provided by ODA Malheur County 

would not be able to conduct upwards of 80% of the weed work being carried out 

every year.  As an agricultural county this work is incredibly important to maximize 

crop/livestock production and quality.  Weed work is also done in several recreational 

sites to help provide a more pleasant experience for those who enjoy outdoor 

activities. The war against weeds may never be won, but we stand a better chance 

with more support behind the effort. 


